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Dear Parents/Carers, 

THAT’S NOT MY MUMMY!! 

As part of our “That’s not my Mummy!” Egyptian topic, we are asking the Year 3 children to 

arrive at school on Wednesday 6th November in an oversized white t-shirt with a tie around 

the waist as in the photo example below. We will be creating collar necklaces in class.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child would like to also add Egyptian style face painting, then that would be fantastic.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We will spend the day truly bringing our topic to life as the children explore traditional 

Ancient Egyptian music, medicine, clothing and artefacts. 

 

We know that this will thoroughly inspire the children as they explore their new topic. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  We are all really looking forward to an exciting day 

and can’t wait to share the photos and videos with you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Year 3 Team        


